
 

 
 

 

 

 

INFO 
INOCULATION/VACCINATION FOR COVID-19 

 
 
Dear Members,                                  April 08, 2021. 

 
In view of prevalent pandemic and severity of recent wave, all cockpit crew are 
requested to get themselves vaccinated at the earliest. Crew is encouraged to 
avail the inoculation facility extended by PIA, therefore, Chief Pilot scheduling 
circular on the subject may be complied with at the earliest.  
 
This step shall effectively pave the way for defeating pandemic and return to the 
normal life and operations. Any compromise on this aspect is a safety risk and 
must not be taken lightly. All conspiracy theories in this regard must not be paid 
heed to. 
 
Flight Operations management is being requested to arrange vaccination of crew 
families in the second phase. 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Capt. Ch. Salman Riaz 
PRESIDENT 
 
 

 


